
 

 

 

Information from the board – May  

 

Garage cleaning 

On May 7, it's time for the annual garage cleaning. Therefore, it is extra important that you park your 

car elsewhere on Saturday between 06 AM – 5 PM. This applies to all cars, and we want to 

emphasize the importance of cooperation to get the garage aera as clean as possible. 

 

Carbon filter change in the kitchen fan 

We would like to remind you to periodically change the carbon filter in the kitchen fan. This needs to 

be replaced to minimize odours in apartments and corridors. More information about which filter to 

use can be found on the website under the tab "Documents" (Instruktion – Byte av fläktfilter) 

 

Cleaning of stroller storage rooms 

It's time to remove your sledges and other winter gear from the stroller storage that is already packed. 

Sledges and other items that are not moved will be shipped away shortly. 

These rooms are primarily intended for prams, but during the summer, children's bicycles and 

scooters also tend to move in. If this means that prams will not fit in the stroller room, we will need to 

ask you to store them elsewhere. 

 

Best regards, The board 

styrelse@mittgladan.se 

 

 

 

 


